

# WELCOME TO THE ÉCOLE DR KNOX MIDDLE SCHOOL COMMUNITY

On behalf on the Parent Advisory Council (PAC), we would like to extend a warm welcome to you and your children to the 2022-23 school year.

## **ENHANCING OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY**

The PAC supports our children's education through the funding of special events, equipment for clubs, athletic equipment, school yard enhancement, band instruments, and many other things. In order to achieve a better school for our children we need your help in small ways.

### 1. ATTEND A PAC MEETING

As the parents' 'voice' within the school community, the PAC gives the principal and staff input on school programs and activities. Come add your voice.

PAC meetings are the third Wednesday of every month. The principal and/or VP attend all PAC meetings and provide updates to parents and answer questions about school activities & programs. The PAC then holds their monthly general meeting.

Meeting minutes can be found on the school website if you can't make a meeting and the PAC will have important updates in the school newsletter.

### 2. HELP WITH FUNDRAISING

Don't worry, there's no chocolate selling! The fundraising done by the DRK PAC is simple.

# **RECYCLE-IT'S EASY!**

- Put your containers in clear plastic bags, no sorting needed!
- 2. Go to an Express Depot, use the school's phone number (250-870-5130) to log in at the kiosk and print your stickers, one per bag.
- 3. Put the stickers on your bags and leave them in the bag drop area.
- 4. DONE!

# **ONE-AND-DONE**

For the past 11 years, the PAC has run a single "oneand-done" request for donations, and the response and results have been fantastic. Our families have been happy to support our school and appreciate the ease of one simple donation.

Watch for information on this annual fundraiser later in the year.

Once again, welcome to École Dr Knox Middle School and we look forward to getting to know you in the weeks to come.

Sincerely,

The PAC Executive Team

COME FIND OUT MORE ABOUT THE SCHOOL AND PAC. JOIN US AT THE FIRST GENERAL PAC MEETING:

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 21 @ 6:00 P.M

LIVE IN THE SCHOOL LIBRARY OR BY ZOOM (HTTPS://SD23.ZOOM.US/J/61729308795)